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Dear Parents/Carers, 

[bookmark: _GoBack]As a school over the past 18months we have subscribed to TT Rockstars, which is a creative and enjoyable website where children can learn, practise and develop their multiplication skills. 
Your child will be able to access TT Rockstars from home on a laptop, desktop or a tablet.   
TT Rockstars is a safe environment that allows children to compete against other members of their class, teachers, other members of the school and children across the world in a controlled manner. Upon logging in the children create an avatar with a computer generated ‘Rockstar’ name (which bears no resemblance to their own name).  
They can compete, through speed and accuracy of knowledge of their times tables, while they remain anonymous to other players (other than their ‘Rockstar’ name). There is no way they can communicate through this site, it is not a “chat” platform. 

We will be encouraging the children to continue their learning at home and TT Rockstars is a great resource for this. Your child will be taught how to use TT Rockstars in school and will be able to use it without supervision at home, but you may want to take a few minutes to explore it yourself so that you can help them with their work.  
TT Rockstars recommends the children practice using the website for 3 minutes, three or four times a week.
TT Rockstars requires us to make parents aware of the data they will hold, and to get parental permission for them to do so for the purpose of the App.  The only information which we provide to TTRS is your child’s first name and first letter of their surname and year group (i.e. AlexW). Teachers are able to access your child’s scores and times and set specific times table tasks for your child. This assists us in monitoring children’s progress and commitment to home learning. 

At any time, at your request, we can delete your child from the app. Once your child leaves the school, or if at any time we decide to end the school’s subscription, your child’s information will be deleted from TT Rockstars. 

We hope your child will begin using this excellent, exciting resource in school and at home with your permission and they will become Times Tables Rockstars!!
 
Please return the slip below as soon as possible. 
If you have any further questions, please email me.

Yours sincerely, 

Alexandra Wheaton		

				a.wheaton@dauvergne.sch.je
___________________________________________________
Times Tables Rock Star – Permission Slip

Child’s Name_________________________________________

Class and year group ___________ 

I give permission for my child to use TTRS. 
I do not give permission for my child to use  TTRS.
(please delete as appropriate) 

Parent Signature ______________________________________
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